
From: Rodney K. Bennett
To: Heldenfels, Leane
Subject: 2935 E SH 71 Parking Spot
Date: Monday, May 08, 2017 12:52:23 PM

Good afternoon Ms. Heldenfels. After meeting with Viktor Auzenne, he and Chris Johnson
 have agreed that this location would fall under the EXPRESSWAY CORRIDOR SIGN
 DISTRICT REGULATIONS. At this time, I would like to postpone this case for a month. It
 is my intention to withdraw the case once a sign permit has been issued. Thank you for your
 time and consideration. 

Thank you,
Rodney K. Bennett 
512-627-7227
Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
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